
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers        19 July 2022 
 

             Music lessons from September 2022 
 
Greenway School offers a number of music lessons which are mainly taught during school hours. 
This year we will be offering violin, guitar, clarinet, flute, ukulele and recorder lessons. All the music 
teachers are employed by the Hertfordshire Music Service.  
 
Violin is taught by the Suzuki method and this means that parents have to be with their children 
during lessons. Lessons are available for pupils from year 1 to year 6.  Lessons are taught on a 1 
to 1 basis and currently take place on a Wednesday morning.  
 
The other instruments are taught by group lessons comprising 3 to 4 children. Tuition in guitar, 
clarinet and flute is only available to Key Stage 2 pupils ie years 3-6. Recorder lessons are taught 
on a Monday lunchtime for Years 1 & 2 only. 
 
Ukulele lessons are offered to year 3 & 4 pupils after school on a Monday.  
 
Music fees are paid direct to Herts Music Service for all instruments. Invoices are issued termly and 
are approximately £9.00 for a 30 minute group lesson and £18.00 for a 20 minute individual lesson. 
 
Please note that children who currently have music lessons will still have to re-register each term 
and please note a term’s notice is required for any changes. 
 
If your child is interested in learning to play an instrument then please register your interest via the 
following link.   
 
Hertfordshire Music Service (hertsmusicservice.org.uk) 

 
Kind regards, 
 
School Office 
 

 

 

  

https://www.hertsmusicservice.org.uk/hertfordshire-music-service.aspx

